CHRISTO HOLD

THE BISHOP OF HEREFORD'S BLUECOAT SCHOOL

Hampton Dene Road, Tupsley, Hereford HR1 1UU
Tel: 01432 347500

Enquiries: head@bhbs.hereford.sch.uk

Headteacher: Mr Martin Henton

OJC/AHW 11th Jan 2022

Dear Parents and Carers

I am writing to update you about the options process and the Options evening planned for the 27th January. As a school we have decided to move this event to a virtual event. This decision was made in line with the current guidance around COVID-19 to minimise the risk of transmission within our school and local community.

This event took place virtually last year, with a lot of positive feedback and the upcoming Consultation evening will also provide further opportunities to discuss specific option choices with your child's class teacher.

All the presentations and material will be placed and updated on our school website on Thursday 27th January. These presentations will have FAQ's and specific content from the Curriculum Team Leaders. These staff will also be available to respond to specific queries via email. All students will also receive a booklet on this date that gives an overview of the subjects and also the option blocks for next year.

Below I have also highlighted key dates for the options process;

17th March – Virtual Consultation Evening

18th March – Options form opens on Student App

25th March – Options form closes on Student App

If you have any questions regarding this information please contact me on <u>ocollingbourne@bhbs.hereford.sch.uk</u>

Yours sincerely,

Mr Owen Collingbourne Assistant Headteacher